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I'm in opposition of this bill due to the waste of taxpayer money, if local police 

agencies could do their jobs without restrictions the state has imposed on them there 

would be no need for th grant money. Do what the TRUMP administration asks of 

you and STOP harboring gang members who are illegals and Oregon would be safer 

for everyone! 


